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With all the gun laws already on the books,that the criminals are not being charged 

with or could care less about.why do you think this law going to make a difference,its 

only going to affect the law abiding public. That is going to have to jump through a 

bunch of hoops that the state to this day  has not been able to get the training in 

place or even the so called permits to get a firearm. Sounds to me that the state 

wants to make Oregon a no purchase of firearms state. That is totally unconstituional. 


